
IHS 

It’s been a hard year for gymnastics, especially for seniors. There has been little 

opportunity for recognition and real competition. The Illinois High School Girls 

Gymnastics Coaching Association is hosting a meet to  

recognize and appreciate our high school seniors. 

 The meet will be held at USGTC   405 Enterprise Pkwy, Lake Zurich IL  

 It will utilize a warmup compete format and begin with an open stretch at  

12 noon on Sunday March 14th, 2021 

 IHSA Officials will be judging and we will use High School Rules. 

 All Gymnasts are welcome that have competed in High school Gymnastics during 

 their career.  They should bring their personal coach (usag or Ihsa) . 

 Medals will be awarded for all events and all around. 

 Gymnasts will receive a meet t-shirt and goody bag. 

 Order and rotation sheets will be sent to all gymnasts and coaches before the meet 

date.  

 The entry fee for this meet will be $45 and all entries are due by March 8,2020 

 Masks must be worn when not directly competing and each person should bring their 

personal chalk and spray bottle. Any leotard is fine no shorts please.   

 Questions should be sent by email to IHSGGCA@gmail.com 

 Entry forms  can be found on the IHSGGCA website at Illinoissgs.tripod.com 

 Meet results will be posted on our website after the meet. 

 This meet will not be sanctioned by the IHSA as it is after the official end date of the 

season. Gymnasts will sign a waiver for USGTC 

 We will record the event and post it on our website so all fans and members can enjoy 

the meet. 

 

Coaches do not have to be a member of IHSGGCA to participate all are welcome 
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